
NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED HEARING

The final hearing adopting a millage rate 

and budget on September 28, 2022 for the

Pinellas Suncoast Transit Authority is being 

rescheduled due to Hurricane Ian.

A rescheduled final budget hearing 

will be held on:

6:00 PM at 

Pinellas Suncoast Transit Authority

Board Meeting Room
3201 Scherer Drive, St Petersburg, FL 33716

Wednesday,
October 5, 2022


